
Bill and Alyce

Wehrenberg
celebrated their

50th wedding

anniversary on

June 17th with

family and friends

at El Maro Winery.

50th Anniversary
June 17, 1967-2017

Happy 80th

Birthday
on June 23rd

Ardyce

(Dahlke)
Wilson
and

Arthur
Dahlke!
Love from,

Your Families

Congratulations
Court La Crosse #1183
on your successful Wisconsin State

Catholic Daughters convention

On Wednesday, April 19th, 6 Bangor Agriculture students attended an

Agrability meeting in Bangor. Agrability is a group that advises farmers

with disabilities. They give recommendations of accommodations that

physically disabled farmers can use to make their work easier.

BANGORSCHOOLDISTRICT

Bangor Pride – A small school building big futures

Lauren is the daughter of

Mr. & Mrs. Richard Shaw of

Middletown, Delaware.

She is a graduate of the

United States Military

Academy at West Point and

has a Master’s Degree in

Business and Organizational

Security Management.

Mike is a graduate of

University of WI, La Crosse

and holds a Master’s Degree

in Business Administration.

A June 23, 2017

wedding is planned.

and

Mr. Larry “Buster” Lathrop of La Crescent
is pleased to announce the engagement
of his son, Michael to Lauren Shaw

Happy 70thAnniversary
Arild and Betty Engelien!

June 18th, 1947

Congratulations!

Love from,

Your Family

CelebrationsCelebrations
For information on the Celebrations call 608-785-7355 Mon.-Fri. 8 am-5 pm or online

at lacrossetribune.com, click on Celebrations and select the submission form.


